
Richmond, Maria

From: Lux, Christopher
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To: AllWaukeganEmployees; Security, Waukegan
Subject: 2 New Projects Start Next Week....

Categories: Folder: Fredrick Veenbaas ARCHlVED~—lNBOX

Beginning on Monday! Hayes Mechanical will begin making repairs to the East Ash Pond liner near the northeast coiner
of the pond.

Initially they will have 3 or 4 employees working to remove the remaining ash/slag from the top of the affected liner area
and then will begin removing sections of damaged liner. Once the liner is removed they will be regrading the slope of the
pond wall in that area in preparation for installation of new liner patches. Hayes’ subcontractor, Clean Air and Water
(CAAW) is scheduled to be onsite on Thursday next week to install the liner patches and then Hayes will complete the
installation by burying the top of liner in an anchoring trench right along the edge of the gravel roadway.

This ash pond liner work should be completed early the week of 10/21 pending CAAW meeting their end of the schedule.

Chris Lux
Engineering Manager
Waukegan Station
(847) 599-2243
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